
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE ON:  March 24, 2020 
 

PLANNING, ZONING AND 

BUILDING DEPARTMENT (PZB) 

 
To protect the health and safety of customers and employees and 
reduce the spread of COVID-19, the Planning, Zoning and 
Building Department is implementing procedures effective 
immediately. 
 
Members of the public are encouraged to refer to the division 
webpage for their procedures.   
 
For walk in customers, instructions are posted on most lobby 
doors to either call the desired division using a personal cell 
phone or send an email. 
 
For more information on the County’s response to COVID-19, 
please visit the website:  
http://discover.pbcgov.org/Pages/CoVid19.aspx   
 
 
Thank you. 
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